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7 t h ANNUAL QUIZ NIGHT 
The Quiz Night last month was again successful and seemed to be greatly enjoyed 
by all. A record sum of £386 was raised for the Church Fabric Fund and the PCC 
are very grateful for such generous support. 

LOST..... AND FOUND? 
If you took any part at all in the Sherry & Mince Pie morning last December (please 
try to think back!)5 could you please check your china cupboard to see whether you 
have a plate that does not belong to you? A plate belonging to Kath Goodwin has 
been mislaid at the event and as it is of particular sentimental value to her, she 
would be very grateful for help in finding this, please. 

CHURCH NEWS 
The Annual Meeting of St. Peter's Parochial Church Council will be held on 
Wednesday, 23 r d March 2005 at 8 o'clock in the Church. This is an open meeting at 
which all parish residents are welcome. Those resident in the village may elect the 
churchwardens, and those on the electoral roll may elect the Parochial Church 
Council. 

The PCC would like to thank everyone who helped in any way with the Mothering 
Sunday service. It was lovely to have so many people in church for the occasion. 

EASTER 
Service times over Easter are as follows: 

• Good Friday (Eucharist) - 8.00 a.m. 
• Easter Day Eucharist - 9.00 a.m. 

The church will be decorated for Easter on the afternoon of Saturday, 
26 t h March from 2 o'clock onwards. Any help you can offer with this 
would be most welcome, and we would also be most grateful /or gifts 
of spring flowers. 

EASTON FUND & SOCIAL COMMITTEE 
Three events are planned during 2005 : 

• A Beetle Drive on 23 r d April 
• An Easton Summer Feast on 9 t h July 
• The Christmas Mulled Wine Party on 4 t h December 

Do put these dates in your diary now! 
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